
Dear Global Arts Plus Families,

Welcome to 5th grade and the 2022- 2023 school year at GAPU. Here are some things
you need to know to make a successful transition to 5th grade.

The School Day
Class starts at 9:30. Students may enter the building at 9:15. 5th graders start dismissing
at 3:55.

Breakfast
Students choosing to eat breakfast will eat in the classroom.

Parent Pick Up
Parent pick up is located on Fulton Ave. Please do not pick up students at the front of the
school.

School Supplies Needed Every Day
Masks (optional) -  Many students like to change their mask after recess.
Water bottle  - Water bottles can be filled at school.
*Headphones (If you have a preferred set.)
iPads - CHARGED Please make sure iPads come to school charged. We have minimal
chargers in the classroom.

Arts
Fifth graders will rotate through 4 specialist teachers; dance, theater, music and visual
arts.

We look forward to learning with you this year!

5th Grade Team
Miss. Mena Ms. Turner Ms. Kreitzer
elizabeth.mena@spps.org nicola.turner@spps.org kathryn.kreitzer@spps.org

Ms. Lud (English Language Learners) Busko (Special Education)
sarah.ludwiczak@spps.org kevin.busko@spps.org
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